
HB 2098 -- CAPITOL PARKING GARAGES (Kolkmeyer)

Currently, the parking garages located on the northeast and
northwest capitol complex grounds are under the joint control of
the General Assembly. When the General Assembly is not in session
state employees are allowed to park in the northwest garage. This
bill removes that provision and places the parking garages under
the joint control of the General Assembly year round.


